
SPECIAL BOARD OF WATER COMMISSIONERS’ MEETING 

MARCH 29, 2005 

6:30 P.M. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Fran McNamara was present.  Robert Moorehouse and Samuel  

                                         Briguglio were absent. 

 

GUESTS PRESENT:      Supt. Paul Rafuse, Attorney Douglas Deschenes, Ron Koivu,  

                                        Jeffrey Peduzzi, Louis Kiklis, Kathy Araujo and Jean Dinon –  

                                        clerk. 

 

The meeting started at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Attorney Douglas Deschenes wrote a wish list.   

 

Loam, pipes and asphalt will be provided by the Townsend Water Department.  

 

Labor will be provided by Ron Koivu. 

 

Attorney Deschenes will provide easements and other legal work. 

 

The Planning Board will extend an invitation to Ed Kukkula, Highway Department. 

 

Paul is going to get cost on directional boring. 

 

Fran suggested Ron Koivu do inside work (Harbor Trace) and Townsend Water 

Department do outside work (South Street). 

 

They will meet again on Tuesday, April 5, 2005 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:12 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Jean R. Dinon, clerk 


